
PRESS RELEASE 
Uintah Basin Healthcare Welcomes New Full-Time ENT (Ear, Nose & Throat Surgeon) 
 
July 12, 2019: Uintah Basin Healthcare is pleased to welcome Dr. Phillip Whiting, ENT to their clinic and 

surgery center. Dr. Whiting is Board Certified by The American Academy of Otolaryngology – Head 

and Neck Surgery. 

  

Dr. Phillip Whiting’s passion is to help patients navigate the challenges of head and neck illness. He 

takes the responsibility as your surgeon very seriously and takes a large amount of pride in providing 

the best care he can. Medically or surgically providing the stepping-stones to a healthier life so you 

can live the best life you can is why he finds joy in his job. 

 

Dr. Phillip Whiting was raised in the Uintah Basin and is happy to be back after practicing in the 

Denver area the past few years. Dr. Whiting is trained in all aspects of otolaryngology but has a 

special interest in thyroid/parathyroid disorders, ear/hearing disorders, sinus/allergy, and 

voice/swallowing problems.  

 

Dr. Whiting enjoys spending time with his wife and four children, competing in ironman distance 

triathlons, reading, and traveling. 

 

Dr. Phillip Whiting will have two office locations: 210 W 300 N (UBH Clinic 1, Ste 101) Roosevelt, UT, and 

150 W 100 N (ARMC Ste 101) Vernal, UT. Allergy clinics will be held Monday and Tuesday in Roosevelt, 

and Wednesday and Thursday in Vernal. Appointments may be made by calling 435-722-6144. 

 
### 

About Uintah Basin Healthcare 
Uintah Basin Healthcare is a community not-for-profit healthcare system, serving the Uintah Basin since 1944. 

Today, Uintah Basin Healthcare is the largest and most comprehensive rural-based independent healthcare system in the state of Utah.  

 
 
 

Pictured To The Left: 

Phillip B. Whiting, MD 

Board Certified Otolaryngologist 

ENT (Ears, Nose & Throat Surgeon) 
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